
AlertNow sent 3/27/20 

 

Good Afternoon Parents of K-5th Students, 

Three quick things.   
 
1 - Please don't let work for Specialist Classes (Art, Music, French, Sports and 
Computer) be a stress for your family.  The classes are online for you to do when 
convenient.  Spring Break might be a good time to watch some of the videos. 
 
2 - I'm sorry for the many emails hitting your inboxes.  Teachers are working on getting 
up to speed on Google Classrooms which should help reduce the need for emails. 
 
3 - Grades - We will be discussing fourth quarter grading at our Monday Night Staff 
Meet.  I am far more concerned with the mental health of our students than their 
grades.  I will send an email about how we will grade fourth quarter classes next week. 
 
Stay healthy and safe, 
 
Lisa Macias-Flavin 
 


